
Sunday the 28th of August 2022 

After checking the run calendar, liaising with the local government and other key contacts the 
Bunbury Runners Club 3 WRF committee are pleased to offer the above date to celebrate our 40th 
Marathon, Half Marathon and 3WRF events. 

We want you to ‘run’ along with us to make the occasion a true festival atmosphere. 

Here are the options: 

YES:   the 28th August is the perfect new run date for me – you do not need to do anything, your 

current entry will remain for 28th August, 2022. 

The event distance I had entered is NOT going to work for me and I want to change my run distance. 

• YOU must notify us BEFORE the 20th April to change your run distance.  

• INCREASING the Distance – there will be NO increased cost (our incentive to you – 

BE AWARE there are limited spaces so when they fill the category will close). A 

quick decision is a good decision. 😊 

• I need to now Run a SHORTER distance. YOU must notify us BEFORE the 20th 

April to change your run distance. BE AWARE there are limited spaces so when they 

fill the category will close).  

 NO:  sadly, I am not available that weekend. The good news is a full refund will be offered to you 

less $10 admin fee. 

• YOU must notify us on the email address below BEFORE the 20th April to be 

eligible for a refund. 

• YOU may wish to donate your entry fee to the Bunbury Runners Club. 

  

Please email Lorrie at 

 morrison99@westnet.com.au 

for any enquiries, cancellations or changes. 

  

Other incentives for you: 

• Merchandise sales will reopen. Click on this link to place your order now  

https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=45368  

mailto:morrison99@westnet.com.au
https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/30186961/www.registernow.com.au?p=eyJzIjoieHFuWDFiUDFER0Z1ejlyNnliRng5YndYSjBvIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDE4Njk2MSxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5yZWdpc3Rlcm5vdy5jb20uYXVcXFwvc2VjdXJlXFxcL1JlZ2lzdGVyLmFzcHg_RT00NTM2OFwiLFwiaWRcIjpcImM2MzY5YjIwNmI0NTQzY2FiNDYzMjk3MTUwZTNiOTdiXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiMmMyZTE3Zjg5OTZhMDNlNmEzMDI1Y2M1YjY5ZjViMWJhZWMxMTA1ZlwiXX0ifQ


• The Bunbury Runners club has 2 other enticing events this time of the year and we 

would love you to run or walk in these. We are working out a deal for you and 

details/discount code will be sent to you prior to these events. They are the  

o Women’s (only) Fun Run and Walk Sunday 7th August 2022. 

o Father’s Day Fun Run Sunday 4th September 2022. 

▪ For more details www.bunburyrunnersclub.org.au 

  

Just a reminder that the 2023 - 3 Waters Running Festival will return to April, with the date to be 
confirmed.  

The Voluntary committee has been grateful for the support from the running community, sponsors, 
other running clubs, local government, participants and our volunteers. 

Remember to keep up to date with everything 3 Waters Running Festival via Facebook, Instagram, 
personalised email to you and joining the Strava group. 

  

Thanks for your support and keep running!  

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/30186961/www.bunburyrunnersclub.org.au?p=eyJzIjoiRW41ZUhnblZpMGJBb1p5WWdZZlhxTnE0QVFVIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDE4Njk2MSxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwOlxcXC9cXFwvd3d3LmJ1bmJ1cnlydW5uZXJzY2x1Yi5vcmcuYXVcXFwvXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiYzYzNjliMjA2YjQ1NDNjYWI0NjMyOTcxNTBlM2I5N2JcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCI2ZjQ3NjM3OWJiZGY5OGYyZWY2NTRlOGY2YmFjMDE0YTkwYzFjNWNkXCJdfSJ9

